
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                               

                                                

 
 

 

 

 

On June 28th, 2018, a project developed by Sumitomo, Uyeno and YKIP was officially 

awarded a subsidy by Japanese government to support the LNG bunkering in Tokyo 

Bay. The trio will form a joint venture to own and operate a LNG bunkering vessel in 

the area and commence a STS (Ship-to-Ship) operation in 2020.  

  

In pursuit of promoting cleaner marine energy for the future, with little forecast of 

local demand in sight, YKIP believes that this challenge requires to ally and justifies to 

receive the governmental aid from national fund. Through tremendous efforts made 

and progressive initiatives taken by the trio to achieve the prior investment for future 

such government decision was finally made.  
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